Carla Hoekzema

From: Jrider 321 <justinsak555@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2019 5:04 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Irons brothers construction

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please stop the re zoning of our residential properties. People who live on this street of NE 170th oppose the irons
brothers plans to turn residential properties to commercial properties.

Sent from my iPhone



